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Clare Ockwell 
Electoral Service Manager 
West Berkshire Council 

By email 
 

 
24 November 2022 

 

 
Dear Clare Ockwell, 

 
 
Local Government and Public Involvement in Health Act 2007; Proposed 

changes to protected electoral arrangements in West Berkshire. 

 

I refer to your email of 17 October 2022, requesting consent to change the parish 

warding arrangements for Greenham Parish.  

 

Electoral arrangements for these parishes were provided for in the West Berkshire 

(Electoral Changes) Order 2018, and, as such, are a protected electoral arrangement 

under the Local Government and Public Involvement in Health Act 2007. Having 

considered your Council’s request, the Commission hereby grants its consent for the 

Council to make changes to the parish electoral arrangements for the parishes of 

Greenham. This allows the Council to make an Order altering the electoral 

arrangements in these parishes, as provided for in section 86 of the Act. 

 

I draw your attention to section 96 (7) of the Act concerning the bodies to be notified 

once the Council has made the Order. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Jolyon Jackson CBE 
Chief Executive  

0330 500 1525 

jolyon.jackson@lgbce.org.uk 
 

mailto:jolyon.jackson@lgbce.org.uk

